
                                                                            
 
 
        

     City of 

LEMOORE 
CALIFORNIA 

 

City of Lemoore offices will be 
opening to the public on 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020. 
 

Lobbies will be open from 
8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., with 

the exception of lunch closure 
from 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 

Social distancing procedures 
will be in place for the safety 
of the public and employees. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation during this 

transition. 


